
Your
Commemorative

Picnic Table

WE’RE HERE TO HELP

To learn more about the state parks that currently 
accept picnic table donations, simply contact us at 
(415) 262-4409 or picnictable@calparks.org.

Enhance one of California’s 280 state parks by 
donating a commemorative picnic table. 
Tell your park story!

CONTACT 
Picnic Table Coordinator

PHONE: 415-262-4409

E-MAIL: picnictable@calparks.org

MAILING ADDRESS:
50 Francisco Street, Suite 110
San Francisco, CA 94133

OR VISIT OUR PICNIC TABLE WEBSITE AT
calparks.org/picnictable

© Copyright 2015 California State Parks Foundation
Tax ID: 94-1707583

APPLICATION FORM

Name: _____________________________
Address: ___________________________
City: _____________________________
State: _______	Zip: ______________
Phone: ____________________________
E-mail: ____________________________

Desired Park:

___________________________________
To find a state park, please visit: 

www.parks.ca.gov/ParkIndex

Inscription:
*	 Please refrain from using any dates
*	 25-characters per crossbar 
*	 Only UPPERCASE letters
*	 Available Characters: 

»» Alphabet
»» Numbers
»» Punctuation Marks
»» Heart Symbol

Crossbar 1:

___________________________________

Crossbar 2:

___________________________________

By submitting this application, you agree 
to the picnic table guidelines.

Please do not mail payment until you 
receive notice of approval.



PICNIC TABLE PROGRAM

Thank you for your interest in the California 
State Parks Foundation Commemorative 
Picnic Table Program.  

With over 75 million annual state park 
visitors, the gift of a new picnic table 
enhances California’s state parks while 
sharing your personal story. 

A tax-deductible gift of $2,500 will place a 
picnic table in one of California’s state parks. 
This cost includes materials and installation, 
personalized inscription, and delivery. 
Routered 2-inch letters can be inscribed 
on the crossbars located at the end of table. 
Each crossbar has room for 25-characters, not 
including spacing.

The Sonoma County Probation Camp (SCPC) 
produces all commemorative picnic tables 
and has been making state park products for 
more than 30 years. Established in 1955, the 
SCPC is a 24-youth, three-phase, short-term 
correctional and vocational treatment facility 
for 16-18 year old males committed by the 
juvenile court.

WHERE TO START?

1. Request a Park 
Contact the California State Parks Foundation 
to speak with the program coordinator. CSPF 
Staff will contact the park to determine if they 
are interested in accepting a donated picnic 
table.

2. Determine the Location 
When speaking with the program coordinator, 
please specify if you have a specific location 
in mind. Additional materials such as maps 
and photographs are strongly encouraged.

3. Inscription and Payment 
Once the park has approved the picnic table, 
you can submit your order form, including 
payment and your desired inscription.

4. Order Materials 
As soon as payment is received, we will order 
the picnic table and have it delivered to the 
park. The construction of a table can take up 
to 8 weeks from order date. Delivery can take 
up to an additional 4 weeks.

5. Installation 
After the picnic table is delivered, we will 
confirm the schedule of installation with park 
staff. 

***Please note, during winter months 
installation of tables may be extended due to 
unfavorable weather.

GUIDELINES

The Department of Parks and Recreation and 
the California State Parks Foundation are 
not responsible for vandalism, maintenance, 
repair or loss of the table or its inscription. 

Placement of a picnic table is dependent 
upon the needs of the Department of Parks 
and Recreation.

We cannot guarantee that any picnic table 
will remain in one location; they are subject 
to being moved based on need.

Tables may be removed from park when it has 
been determined by the Department of Parks 
and Recreation staff to no longer be beneficial 
to the park.

Approvals are valid for 30 days. After 30 
days, if payment is not received, we will 
have to start the approval process over. We 
cannot guarantee that table approvals will be 
available again.

Please contact the Picnic Table Coordinator 
once you have had a chance to read this 
informational guide to begin the approval 
process.


